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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

STAUNTON HOUSING AUTHORITY 

 

The Staunton Housing Authority will hold a public hearing on Thursday, November 2, 2023, from 

2:00 p.m. – 4:00 p.m.  

 

The public hearing can be attended in person at 100 Elizabeth Miller Gardens, Staunton Virginia 

or via teleconference by logging into Zoom in the following manner: 

 

Join Zoom Meeting: 

Time: Thursday, November 2, 2023, at 2:00 PM Eastern Time (US and Canada) 

 

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/7710340587?pwd=Nm9uTXJuT3dVZWpOdFphR0xiWWdrQT09 

  

Meeting ID: 771 034 0587 

Passcode: 3QTPQf 

 

The purpose of this hearing is to allow residents, landlords, and the public an opportunity to 

comment on the Staunton Housing Authority’s Move to Work plan to apply for the Move to Work 

designation. The PIH notice, Resident Summary, and Public Hearing Notice can be found on our 

website at https://www.stauntonrha.org/mtw.  Written comments are accepted beginning Friday 

October 27, 2023 and can be submitted by mail or email through Monday November 27, 2023. 

 

Prior to submission to the Department of Housing and Urban Development the public can express 

their concerns and comments regarding the following: 

 

The Staunton Housing Authority’s Moving to Work, Cohort #5 – Landlord Incentives 

plan. 

 

Written comments must be received no later than Monday November 27, 2023, to the following 

address: 

 

Nehemias Velez, Executive Director (MTW Plan) 

Staunton Housing Authority 

900 Elizabeth Miller Gardens 

Staunton, Virginia 24401 

 

Or send an email to: nvelez@stauntonrha.org with the subject “MTW Plan.” 
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